Dear Incoming Fifth Grade Parents/Guardians,

As we gear up for the upcoming school year, we wanted to provide you with some guidance on school supplies. We understand that this can be a busy time, so we've compiled a list of essential items and some "wish list" items that your child will need to start the year off right:

Essential Item

- 4 Double Pocket Folders
- 3 Spiral Notebooks (college rule)
- 2 inch binder
- Pencil Pouch
- 2 Composition Notebooks
- 5 tab divider
- 1 package of 3 Expo Markers
- 1 package of 4, 3x3 Sticky Notes
- 1 package of 4 Highlighters (pink, green, blue and yellow)
- 2 boxes of 12 count #2 pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)
- 1 box of 12 Colored pencils
- Scotch Tape
- Backpack (full size, no mini backpacks)

Wish List

- Antibacterial Wipes
- Hand sanitizer
- 1 box of Tissue

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child is prepared for a successful academic year. Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Best regards,